
From: JAMES DICKSON  
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 12:25 PM 
To:  
Cc: Lindsay Lara <Lindsay.Lara@cityofsanrafael.org>; Bill Guerin <Bill.Guerin@cityofsanrafael.org>; Talia 
Smith <Talia.Smith@cityofsanrafael.org>; Aaron Tubbs <Aaron.Tubbs@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Re: Comment for City Council Members for Item 6.c for Tonight's City Council Agenda  
  
…. and may I add - as Chair of the PSPR median sub committee - my wholehearted thanks for the 
invaluable contributions made by the singled-out “troika “ in the DPW in supervising the work of 
Gardeners Guild and ensuring that the obligations contained in the contract are followed. Our 
committee concurs with the staff’s recommendation. Thanks. Jim Dickson 
 
 
On Jun 21, 2021, at 11:51 AM, hagertykm  wrote: 
 
Lindsay: 
 
Would you please provide this comment to the Mayor and City Council Members 
regarding  Item 6.c  on tonights' City Council Meeting agenda. 
 
Thanks  
 
Kevin Hagerty 
 
 
 
Honorable Mayor and City Council Members: 
On behalf of the Point San Pedro Road Coalition, I would urge the City 
Council to approve the staff recommended Point San Pedro Road Median 
Landscaping Assessment District fee before you. The Coalition’s Roadway 
Committee has worked closely with City’s Public Works Department staff 
on reviewing the proposed Assessment District Budget and related 
assessment fee for the coming year and we support the City’s staff 
recommendations. 
I want to acknowledge and thank Public Works Department Director, Bill 
Guerin, Senior Management Analyst Talia Smith and Parks Maintenance 
Supervisor, Aaron Tubbs for their work in providing oversight and 
supervision of the median's budget and maintenance contract. 
  
Kevin Hagerty 
Chairman, Roadway Committee 
Point San Pedro Road Coalition 
 




